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PURPOSE:  

The Electric Utilities Department, wishes to upgrade our work order system.  This upgrade will allow us to 

dispatch work orders, to the lineman remotely on their iPads through our existing app.  The lineman can then 

work the order, and close it through the app, or add comments, to the order in Cayenta.  This will allows us to be 

able to see completed work orders as they happen in the field so we are notified of their progress in the office.  This 

will also increase our ability to respond to service orders as they are received, to improve customer service.  The 

goal is for the app upgrade to save us time and money. 

 

BACKGROUND:  

Cayenta is the software utilized by customer service currently for work orders.  DataVoice, who is owned by the 

same company, is currently utilized by the Electric Utilities department for outage management.  This upgrade 

will allow those two systems to communicate with respect to work force management. 

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are included in the 2018-19 budget to cover this service.   

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:   

City Council is requested to approve the sole source contract with DataVoice Internatonal in the amount of 

$55,575.00 for workorder system upgrades. 

 

 




